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COTR Library Community Engagement 

Berry Architecture set up a residential housing division a few years ago, and 
we have since completed private houses with a wide range of sizes and budg-
ets, from 1,800 sq. ft. family homes to large-scale ñdreamò homes. Potential 
residential clients fill out a quick on-line form outlining their needs and amount 
of services required so we can customize their service and budget require-
ments. Taylor Hogg and Isaac Martinez are heading up this program.  
Contact Taylor for your initial consultation: taylorh@berryarchitecture.ca. 

Residential Housing Projects 

     COTR Library Presentation Image, Study Rooms 
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Staff  News 

Taylor Hogg has recently completed  
the course ñConstruction Contract 
Administrationò through Construction 
Specifications Canada. This is the 
final course required for her to apply 
for her Certified Construction Con-
tract Administrator (CCCA) designa-
tion. Next step is 
to submit a de-
tailed portfolio of 
her Construction 
Administration ex-
perience spanning  
the past five 
years. Taylor has 
been working towards this milestone 
since she joined the firm. When this 
is finalized, she will be joining our 
other CCCA team members, Su-
sanne Widdecke and Lee Phillips.    

Welcome New Team Members!  

Berry Architecture welcomed two new staff members to 
our team this month. Benjamin Schindel started on Feb-
ruary 2nd, and Carrly Senner had her first day on Febru-
ary 8th. Benjamin has a Bachelor of Architecture degree 
from Academy of Art University and an Architectural Tech-
nology diploma from SAIT, as well as 10+ years of experi-
ence in the industry. Carrly graduated from SAIT with an 
Architectural Technology diploma in 2018 and has indus-
try experience since that time. Both new team members 
have excellent skills in Revit and AutoCAD and are valua-
ble additions to our team. We are a very busy office and 
are excited to have them contributing their skills right 
away. Welcome, Benjamin and Carrly! 

We have just wrapped up on-line community engage-
ment sessions with the College of the Rockies in Cran-
brook, B.C. The college is seeking input from students, 
staff, faculty, and the community for renovations to their 
library. The goal is to create a ñlearning commonsò, con-
sisting of engaging and supportive spaces, services, 
partnerships, and technologies that will facilitate pro-
gressive learning, teaching, and campus connections 
for all students, employees, and the larger regional 
community. There were five sessions, covering topics 
including existing conditions, design principles, and fur-
niture solutions. The main discussion question was: 
How does the library move forward into a new one-stop 
shop learning commons that will merge key student 
success and support services within a 21

st
 century 

learning community? 
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